
Foulden Annual Parish Meeting 
 

Held at 7pm, Thursday 12th May 2022 
 

Foulden Village Hall 
 
 

MINUTES 
 
Present:  parish councillors Stephen Parker (chairing), Billy Pye, Richard Cooper, 
two other residents. 
Non-residents attending as guests:  Breckland District Councillor Mike Nairn; parish 
council clerk Judith Taylor (taking minutes); one further non-resident. 
 
1. Chairman’s Opening Remarks 
Mr Parker welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
2. Apologies 
Parish councillors Marianne Christian and Simon McMahon had sent apologies. 
 
3. To approve the Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting 2021 
The Minutes were approved. 

4. Reports 
A report from Foulden Parochial Church Council had been received, and was read to 
the meeting (report attached). The chairman wished to express formal thanks to the 
PCC for providing the report.  Those present suggested that churches could focus on 
becoming community centres; it was suggested that Foulden church may be 
supported/sponsored by a Cambridge college. 

5. Questions 
A resident raised concerns about very tall ash trees in the village hall grounds.  To 
be discussed by the Village Hall Committee. 

6. Matters for consideration at the next meeting 
None at the present time. 

7. Date of next meeting 
Date to be decided at a parish council meeting during November. 

Meeting closed 7.10pm 

 
……………………………………………………….. …………………………… 
Chairman       Date 
 


